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Workshop on Mediterranean gears, fishing technology  
and selectivity   

SAC-SCMEE Working Group on Selectivity and fishing technology 
 

Tangier, Morocco, 26-30 November 2012 
 

 
Date and Place 

 
 26-30 November 2012 
 
 Hotel RIF & SPA 

152 Avenue Mohamed VI 
Tangier, Morocco 

 

Local contact  
 
El Mostafa Talbaoui 
Institut National de Recherche Halieutique (INRH) 
Centre régional de Tanger 
E-mail: talbaoui2@yahoo.fr  
 
 
Contact for coordination, technical and logistics matters 
 
Coordination:  
Pilar Hernández, Information Management Officer - GFCM Secretariat (pilar.hernandez@fao.org) 
Juan Antonio Camiñas, Project Coordinator – CopeMed II (juanantonio.caminas@fao.org) 
 
Technical matters:  
Mr Juan A Camiñas  
Mr Jacques Sacchi (jacques.sacchi@gmail.com)  
 
Logistics: 
Ms Abla Kadiri – CopeMed II (abla.kadiri@fao.org) 
Ms Florence Dickens – GFCM Secretariat (florence.dickens@fao.org)  

GENERAL FISHERIES COMMISSION 
FOR THE MEDITERRANEAN 

COMMISSION GÉNÉRALE DES PÊCHES 
POUR LA MÉDITERRANÉE 



Lecturers: 
Jacques Sacchi, Chair of TECHNOMED Network (SAC-SCMEE) 
Ignacio Soler, Gear technologist (Simrad) 
Santiago Salom, Gear builder and technologist 
 
 
Rationale 
 
The thirty-sixth session of the General Fisheries Commission for the Mediterranean 
(Marrakech, 14-19 May 2012) adopted the proposal of the SCMEE to co-organize with the 
FAO-CopeMed Project a meeting of the Working Group on Selectivity and fishing 
technology.  
 
The Coordination Committee of CopeMed (Malaga, 2-4 May 2012) also supported the 
participation of CopeMed in the organization of this training WS with the GFCM to 
incorporate new young experts from the western and central Mediterranean, as a first step to 
improve TECHNOMED network. 
 
CopeMed II, in coordination with the GFCM and its SAC-SCMEE organises the WS in 
Tangier with the logistic support of the INRH (Morocco). 
 
It is foreseen to have a maximum of 25 young experts from the Mediterranean area 
participating in this WS (designated by the national marine and fisheries research institutes 
participating in the FAO Projects and/or by the GFCM). 

 
Registration 
 
Please register your intention to participate by sending an e-mail to Ms Abla Kadiri 
(abla.kadiri@fao.org) 

 

 
                                       


